
 

 

 
CABINET SCRUTINY COMMITTEE – 23 JANUARY 2008 
 
Report Title: Audit Commission Inspection of the Kent 

Supporting People Programme  
 

Document Attached: Report to Cabinet, 14 January (Item 10) 
 

Cabinet was invited to note the contents of the 
report, and did so. 

 
Purpose of Consideration: To examine how it is intended to address the 

Audit Commission’s recommendations, and in 
particular:- 

 
 (a)  how it is intended to improve the   

  governance arrangements for the 
Supporting People partnership;  

 
(b) how it is intended to involve the wider  

body of elected Members in the 
development of the Supporting People 
programme; 
 

(c) how it is intended to improve service-user   
involvement; 
 

(d) how it is intended to improve access and  
information in relation to the Supporting 
People programme, particularly for 
Members of the participating councils, 
service-users and hard-to-reach groups. 

 
Possible Decisions: As this report was simply for noting by Cabinet, 

the Committee may either:- 
 

(a) make no comments; or 
(b) make suggestions to the Cabinet 

Member about how the Audit 
Commission’s recommendations should 
be addressed.  

 
Previous Consideration: None. 
 
Background Documents: None. 


